Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
December 6, 2003

The meeting came to order at 10:30 a.m. at the ABC Restaurant.

No new members.

ESTABLISHED 1988

OLD BUSINESS

November 1/03 - Halloween party over 20 members attended. Everyone received a door
prize. Dan McNeil provided trophies for costumes.

November 10/03 - A dinner was held at Mr. Greek's. Approx. 12 members attended.

November 15/03 - Executive meeting. The 2004 Event calendar was laid out. Calendars
will be sent out in January 2004.

November 22/03 - Billiards Fun Night. Over 30 members attended, 26 played.

NEW BUSINESS

The Vancouver HOG chapter bought a Pedal car for toddlers. Twelve were available.
The pedal car will be painted in HOG colours and decals. HOG is looking for toddlers
ages 4 - 8 (depending on size) to drive the car. Trev Deeley's also bought a pedal car.
The race will be held at Deeley's parking lot on April 3, 2004. After the event the Trev
Deeley car will be donated to Canuck Place. The H.O.G. car will be kept on display at
the store. :

Dave spoke on the Children's Burn Camp, thanking all for their involvement and thanked
Gerry Rooyakkers for all his hard work.

Gerry Rooyakkers spoke on the Christmas Family sponsorship. There is a mom and
three children ages 6, 14, 15. Gerry also had various Christmas cards for us to sign.
Gerry advised of Motorcycle insurance from Megson Fitzpatrick will be going up in
2004,

Gord Pollack spoke on his ride to the south. He went on various HOG rally rides. He
will be posting the various rides and pictures on a website.

Vern advised that Darwin would like to arrange a ride in March/April 2004 in honour of
Fred Pazaski who passed away recently.

Trev Deeley's is selling Vancouver Motorcycle Show tickets for $9.00 each. $2.00 of
each ticket will be donated to BCCOM.
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